
 CAC 
 Chairperson’s Report 

Meeting Date: January 16, 2019 

Chairperson’s Name:  Lisa Mosko 

Meetings/Trainings attended or upcoming meetings: 

Meetings attended:  
 
•Officers Planning Meeting 
•Meeting with Superintendent Beutner regarding Reimagining LAUSD  
 
Announcements: 
 
•GPSN ONE CITY ALL KIDS Summit and BD5 Candidate Forum 
•March 5, 2019 9am – 10:30am 
 
  

 
Updates on Request by CAC members 

Our next CAC meeting will be on February 20, 2019 at this location. 
 

Upcoming Trainings:  

January 25: Central Parent Committee Parent Training—Open Data College Ready 
February 1: Central District Committee Parent Training - Master Plan SEL 
  
There are other trainings tentatively scheduled later in the year; please stay tuned for the Spring 

calendar. 

Status of Committee (membership):  

We are currently low on membership, and will be revisiting our bylaws on attendance and 
how they pertain to our membership. (please refer to New Business). 

Other items:  

 

At our last meeting, we voted on a motion regarding the bylaws around attendance. We had 
an unusually high number of abstentions on the vote. The PCS team has polled all members 
who voted “abstain” to understand the reasons behind their abstentions. The feedback was 
that there was a lack of clarity around what exactly they were voting on, that the motion had 
not be put up on the board, and that the proceedings were too rushed to make a decision. In 
light of this, we are revisiting the idea of voting on this item. (please refer to New Business). 

 


